
 
 

Memorandum 
 
 

February 12, 2020 Agenda Items 
 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Chuck Papanos, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  February 4, 2020 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
 
 
Field Report for January, 2020: 
 

• Staff continues to rehab shepherd crook lights and benches.   
 

• All of the holiday decorations, including the Santa House have been taken down and 
returned to storage.  
 

• Staff continues cut back some perennials and remove invasives from the Sindt Woods. 
 

• We have contracted with three growers to provide the annual flowers for the Riverwalk.  
We expect delivery the week of May 11th. 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

• Nothing scheduled 
 

Other points of interest: 
 

• The skating rinks are considered closed for the season due to the warmer temperatures.  
Historically, having ice much after February 15th has been a problem due to the intensity 
of the sun.   
 

• The sled hill at Rotary Hill is currently closed, but not for the season as snow is 
anticipated. 

 
 


